
St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & 

Wales under company registration number 09980467 at registered address The Trust Office, c/o Thomas Becket Catholic School, 

Becket Way, Kettering Road North, Northampton, Northants, NN3 6HT. The Good Shepherd Catholic Primary School is a 

business name of St Thomas of Canterbury Catholic Academies Trust. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             
 

 
 

 
Monday, 03 February 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

World Book Day 2020 

 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March 2020 – our chosen theme this year is the 

history of books. 

 

We asked the children what they would like to do on the day and they have decided that they would like to 

have a pyjama day with hot chocolate and marshmallows. 

 

On the day, each child is welcome to come to school in their appropriate pyjamas/night-wear or dressed as 

their favourite book character. 

 

We will be serving hot chocolate with marshmallows to each class throughout the day and there will be the 

opportunity for the children to get involved in a number of book-themed activities. 

 

So that your child can have a hot chocolate on the day, we ask that you send them to school on the 5th March 

with a mug or cup suitable for a warm drink. These will be labelled and returned at the end of the day. 

 

If your child has any dietary requirements we should be aware of please inform the school office in 

person, or you can e-mail admin@thegoodshepherd.northants.sch.uk. 

 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs E McDonald 

Library Coordinator 

 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs Carmel Dodds 
Deputy Head Teacher: Mrs Jackie Robinson                              

Kingsland Gardens 
Kingsthorpe 

Northampton 
NN2 7BH 

 
Telephone: (01604) 714399 

Fax: (01604) 714672 
E-mail: 

 head@thegoodshepherd.northants-
ecl.gov.uk 
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